
	
  
	
  
October 7, 2015 
 
OUR NEWS 

Congratulations to Monique Brunson Jones! 

  
Monique Brunson Jones  

And speaking of leaders, CFW is proud to announce that 
Monique Brunson Jones, Director of Programs, has been 



appointed the new President/CEO of the Evanston Community 
Foundation. Monique has contributed immensely to CFW's 
programs, including to the growth of the Women's Leadership 
Development Initiative (WLDI).  Monique understands that better 
social impact outcomes depend on better leaders, and through 
her leadership, WLDI has trained over 150 nonprofit 
professionals from CFW grantees every year to become resilient 
and effective leaders. It’s bittersweet as Monique will be missed 
at CFW, but we are all thrilled for her as she takes this well-
deserved position in what we know will be a remarkable career.  
	
  


